
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Minutes of September 12, 2018 
FINAL 

Attendance (quorum = 3):  Alicea Bursey (Chair), Ray Porter (Vice-Chair), Dan Scott 

Guest(s): George Grant 

Meeting called to order at 7:01pm  

Messer Road Boat Storage 

Mr. Grant provided an application for a home-based commercial use business to be located on Messer Road.  
The application is to allow winter boat storage on the property. The board will review the application, no actions 
were made at this time.  

Right to Know Training (Update) 

The Right-to-Know training will be held at 7pm on Wednesday, September 26th at the Goshen Town Hall and 
will be presented by Right-to-Know member David Saad.  The training is free and open to the public and 
anyone with interest is encouraged to attend. Light refreshments will be served.  If you plan to attend please 
email AliceaBursey@gmail.com so that we have a head count for refreshments and handouts. 

Membership Discussion - Update 

Alternate members are still needed for the Zoning Board of Adjustments.  If you are interested in becoming a 
member please stop by a meeting on the second Wednesday of any month. 

Review of Minutes from August 8, 2018 

Ray Porter motioned to accept the minutes from August 8, 2018 in their original draft format. Dan Scott 
seconded the motion. All were in favor, minutes approved “as is.” 

Other Business 

• The next meeting will be Wednesday, October 10, 2018 

Dan Scott made a motion to adjourn. Ray Porter seconded the motion. All were in favor; meeting adjourned 
at 7:38pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Alicea Bursey 
Chair
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